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7th November 2023 

 

Dear parents / carers, 

 

Next week we will be celebrating Anti-Bullying Week and  

Children in Need.  

 

As part of our commitment to anti-bullying, we are asking all children (and staff) to come to school in odd socks on 

Wednesday 15th November to celebrate what makes us all unique.  

 

In addition, Friday 17th November 2023 is Children In Need day at River Bank Primary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What are we doing? 

We are asking everyone to come in non uniform on Friday 17th November.  The theme this year is BE SPOTACULAR. 

So feel free to wear spots as your theme. We look forward to seeing the children and staff all dressed up to support 

this cause. 

 

Do I bring in money? 

We ask that you bring in £1.00 per child for the charity. 

 

Why are we doing this? 

Children in Need is a charity that helps people less fortunate in both the UK and other parts of the world.  We’d like 
to raise as much as we can to support all their worthwhile causes. They believe that every child and young person 
deserves the opportunity to thrive and be the best they can be. Through their grant making and wider work, they 
aim to create lasting, positive change across the UK for the children and young people who need it the most. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Hannah Leech 

Deputy Headteacher 
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